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Ms. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601-8294 

 

March 31, 2022 
 
Re:      Electronic Application of Kentucky Utilities Company for a Certificate of Public 

Convenience and Necessity for the Construction of Transmission Facilities in Hardin 
County, Kentucky – Case No. 2022-00066 

 
Dear Ms. Bridwell: 
 
Enclosed please find and accept for filing Kentucky Utilities Company's ("KU") Application for filing 
in the above referenced matter.  In this Application, KU seeks a Certificate of Public Convenience 
and Necessity for the construction of two 345 kV electric transmission lines, two 138 kV electric 
transmission lines and two associated substations in Hardin County, Kentucky.  The construction is 
to provide electrical service to the Glendale Megasite, where Ford Motor Company has proposed to 
construct two battery manufacturing plants and future development in the area.  
 
Should you have any questions regarding the enclosed, please contact me at your convenience.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Michael E. Hornung 

Michael E. Hornung 
Manager, Pricing/Tariffs 

State Regulation and Rates 

T 502-627-4671 | F 502-627-3213 

Mike.hornung  @lge-ku.com 


